
 

 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

Please be advised that all applicants to the Forensic Investigation programs 
at BCIT are required to undergo a criminal record check. 

 

At the expense and consent of this applicant, please conduct the check. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dean Hildebrand, PhD 
Dean 
School of Computing and Academic Studies 
British Columbia Institute of Technology 
604-451-6867 


